
9th September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Tempest Photographers will visit the school on TUESDAY 17th SEPTEMBER to photograph 

all pupils.   Parents who wish to choose a family group also with pupils currently in 

Cumbernauld Primary School should complete the attached form and return to school by 

FRIDAY 13th SEPTEMBER at the latest.  Please give the name of the oldest child in the 

group first and the younger child or children who should be included underneath.   Complete 

only one form per family – not one for each child.   This will make it easy to identify your 

family group on the day. 

 

If you do not wish a family group photograph then you do not need to return the form as 

an individual photograph will be taken automatically – you do not need to notify us. 

 

We are unable to include any children who are not presently in Cumbernauld Primary School. 

We do not have any timetable for your child’s photograph being taken. 

 

E. Clinton. 

Head Teacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Family Group Photograph only 

 

Name of oldest child in family group 

 

………………………………………………………..   Class…………………………………………… 

 

Name of next child 

 

………………………………………………………….Class………………………………………….. 

 

Name of next child 

 

…………………………………………………………..Class………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signature of parent 

 

…………………………………………………………...Date………………………………………….. 


